
Project Update: April 2009 
 
During the first field trip, which lasted two and a half months (January, February and March), 
several volunteers comming from different countries such as Spain, Argentina and Colombia, as 
well as Uruguay, participated. Each volunteer was taught all the methodology in mammal 
studying and was also given material about ecology, etology, conservation, etc. of the species 
that might have been present in the study area. 
 
In these two and a half months species of great importance for their conservation on a national 
an international level have been recorded. 
 
Aslo, a workshop took place where the project was presented and we talked about the 
importance of the conservation of biodiversity, with emphasis on mammals. 
 
Fieldwork will continue, along with workshops open to the general public and workshops for 
schools. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                           


